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From:

Sent: 30 March 2021 08:40

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Application for 2,3 and 5 Marlborough Court, SK11 6JD
Attachments: Video.mov

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern

| write in relation to the above application and to voice my concerns as if this was approved it would have a serious
impact on my quality of life. The address that has submitted the request is in extremely close proximity to a
residential development and if this was approved it would give us a number of concerns. Firstly there are two
apartments directly joined to the bar in question and believe this would cause excessive noise for these residents.
Secondly, there is currently no smoking areas and believe the applicants would try and use the communal courtyard
which is for residents access, not commercial use, also 4 residents apartments are accessed directly from the
courtyard, one resident having a young baby and this would cause safety concerns in my opinion. Finally the top
floor of the building was historically used as a dining area but if change of use was approved the windows would
give clear views into the development. | have done a quick video to point out my points and am happy to take a
phone call to discuss further if required.

Regards



SATION FOR J




Sent from my iPhone



